!

UNITED STATES '
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION ALL4A G n FERE
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%’o--‘ rey 04 1986

Docket Nos. 30-13105 and 30-17570
License Nos. 37-17637-01 and 37-17637-02
EA 85-130

E. L. Conwell & Company

ATTN: Mr. Walter E. Capper
Vice-President and General Manager

Continental Business Center

Front and Ford Streets

Bridgeport, PA 15405

Gentlemen:

check for 3500 in payment for the civil penalties proposed by NRC in a
letter dated December 10, 1985. The corrective actions described in your
letter will be examined during future inspections.

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 8, 1986 and your ‘
|
Sincerely,

ane A. Axelrad, ﬁfo’:/

Enforcement Staff
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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